
PUBLIC HEARING 

Eureka City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 7, 

2018, at 6:30 p.m. at the Eureka Memorial Building, 263 West Main 

Street, Eureka, Utah 84628. 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment regarding a 

proposed Funding Application Request to the Permanent Community 

Impact Fund Board to prepare an Overall Drainage Engineering Report 

for the Town of Eureka. 

Eureka has experience some flood control problems in the past and the 

Mayor and Council would like to address those problems as well as any 

others that may arise.  The first step in addressing these concerns is 

through an overall drainage engineering report. 

Individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and 

services) during this meeting should notify the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 at least three 

working days prior to the meeting.  


